
 
September 2022 

Dear parent / carer 

Medical Information Form (all parents / carers to complete for all students with / without medical needs) 

It is very important that we have an accurate record of all students’ medical needs. As we are updating our pupil records in 
school, we would be grateful if you could confirm whether your child does or does not have any medical needs by completing 
the attached form and returning it to the academy office or a member of staff on morning / afternoon duty by Friday 9 
September 2022. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Medical Information Request Form 2022/23 – All Parents/Carers to complete 
 

Name of child:  

Year:  

Class:   

 
 
Please tick any of the following which apply:  
 

 

My child has: 

 

✓ 

Please provide as much information as possible about any medication (if 
required) which needs to be signed in at the academy office. It would be helpful 
to know the date of the last asthma review of your child with their GP.  

Asthma    

 

 

Allergy (requiring Epipen)    

 

 

Allergy (not requiring Epipen)    

 

 

Eczema   

 

 

Other medical needs   

 

 

No medical needs   

 

 
 

Signed: ______________________________________         Print name: ______________________________________ 

 

Relationship to child: __________________________          Date: ____________ 

 

 

 
 


